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           (202) 225-6155 
Heller Advocates for Repeal 1099 Provision 

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) advocates for the repeal the onerous 1099 reporting provision created by the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act on the House Floor.


CLICK TO PLAY
“Once the economic engine of this nation, small businesses are now buckling under the weight of onerous mandates and high taxes from a federal government that spends too much, taxes too much, and borrows too much”
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